
John Hersey High School
Policies and Procedures for Dances

● If you are inviting a non-Hersey student to the dance, you and your guest must
complete a guest application form.  These forms are available on the Hersey website.
You must have it approved by the Dean's office.  Forms must be turned in when tickets
are purchased.

o A Hersey student is allowed to bring one non-Hersey student as a guest. A guest
must be a minimum of a high school student, but no older than 20 years old.

o Once approved, you must have the guest form with you in order to purchase
tickets to the dance.

o A Hersey student who brings a guest to the dance will be responsible to make
sure that his/her guest follows all Hersey and District 214 rules regarding
conduct at the dance.

o Tickets will not be sold the night of the dance.

● Students must arrive at the dance no later than one and a half hours after the dance
has officially begun.

● Students are not allowed to bring backpacks, bags, glow sticks, canes, walking sticks,
hats, etc, into the dance.

● Anyone attending the dance is expected to dress appropriately for the occasion.
Young men must keep their shirts on throughout the dance.  Garments that are
see-through, or cut low are not acceptable.  Undergarments must not be visible.
Dress that is considered inappropriate by school personnel will result in the student
being sent home.  If you have questions regarding appropriate dress, please see the
Deans for final approval.

● All school rules, as outlined in the student handbook, apply to anyone who attends the
dance.  Slam dancing, shoulder riding, mosh pits, inappropriate treatment of others,
violent behavior, drug or alcohol use, smoking, are not permitted.


